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Dear Parents, Carers and Governors,

Thavk vou for showing an interest v our Summer Art Week Banner. We enclose
a piece of A5 lilac felt for you +o decorate to represent your ‘Hopes, Dreams and
Aspirations’. Children and staff will be making +heir own pieces i school during this
week.

Please either sew, or stick anything vyou use firmly in place and please keep your piece i
landscape format. Please do not change the shape- we need them +o fit with the other
pleces!

A few ideas...

and beginning o make the piece....

Please could you ensure that some of the lilac backgroumnd is visible on your finished
plece.



This is an idea of what the completed baner wmay look like:
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Your completed piece does vot veed to have vour vame on i+ and we wounld
like i+ returned by Wonday 10™ WMay.

Thavk you so much for your involvement we are really looking forward +o
seeing all the different pieces.

Kind regards

/A

WMrs T Clarke and Wrs S Smith
Co-headteachers




